STATE OF CALIFORNIA EDMUND G. BROWN JR., Governor
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

505 VAN NESS AVENUE
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3298

December 10, 2012

Gregory Walters ' EA2012-032
Team Lead — Compliance Mgmt.

Electric & Transmission Distribution Planning

San Diego Gas & Electric Company (SDG&E)

8316 Century Park Court CP51D

San Diego, CA 92123

SUBJECT: Audit of SDG&E’s Metro Region

Dear Mr. Walters:

On behalf of the Electric Safety and Reliability Branch of the California Public Utilities
Commission, Derek Fong of my staff conducted an audit of SDG&E'’s Metro Region
from October 8, 2012, to October 12, 2012. The audit included a review of SDG&E's

records and field inspections of SDG&E'’s facilities.

During the audit, my staff did not observe any violations of General Orders 95, 128, and
165.

If you have any questions concerning this audit, you can contact Derek Fong at
(213) 576-6850 or derek.fong@cpuc.ca.gov.

Sincerely,

\—)‘Z_ & (\/;/—\k

Raffy Stepanian, P.E.

Program Manager

Electric Safety and Reliability Branch
Consumer Protection and Safety Division

Enclosure: Audit Summary

CC: Raymond Fugere, Program and Project Supervisor, CPUC





